
2021 Australian Seniors Championships 

 
On 21-Jan-2021, it was advised that Tennis Seniors ACT were unable to host the championships at 
Easter 2021 and expressions of interest were being sought from other Divisions to host the event.  
Given the ongoing uncertainty with the COVID-19 pandemic, there were no expressions and the event 
will not be held at Easter as planned.  It’s important to note that the championships has not been 
cancelled as it is hopeful the event can be held in the second half of 2021.  
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